

March 10, 2021

Dear SPM Company,

On behalf of the Killington World Cup Organizing Committee, we would like to let you know how much we have appreciated your company's involvement with the Killington World Cup.

The phenomenal success of the Killington World Cup is a reflection of your world class equipment you provide and a staff of professional, dedicated and committed team.

I would like to personally thank you for your Company's contributions to Killington World Cup. This eventwould not have been a success without your involvement. Because of your support it has made the Killington World Cup a favorite to watch.

The Killington World Cup has been a resounding success, but we couldn't have done it without you and your supplier World Cup Supply. We appreciate your gift of time, energy and enthusiastic support.

We would like to take this time to say thank you, and look forward to working with you again in the near future.

Best wishes,

**Chuck Hughes** 

Chief of Race

Killington World Cup